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HIF1 Project rejected by thorough democratic process 

Dear Leanne, 

I am writing to express my utter dismay at the Conservative party not being able to grasp the democratic process. 

After years of campaigning against HIF1 the residents of our community achieved the unprecedented rejection by the 
councillors whose role it is to decide on such matters. 

Rather than accepting the will of the people, we now find Mr Gove wants to circumnavigate the democratic process. 

I urge you to reject this ill thought out project. We need a integrated infrastructure and transport solutions that are fit for 
the future and takes into account the commitments this government has made to addressing the climate emergency we 
ALL face. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jerome Pearce and Tiffany Cameron 
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